

September 6, 2017

Dave Duncan, Parking Operations City of Kelowna 1435 Water Street Kelowna, BC V1Y 1J4

## Re: Complimentary Saturday Parking in December in Downtown Kelowna

Please accept this letter as our formal request to grant the 22<sup>nd</sup> annual holiday tradition of offering complimentary Saturday parking in Downtown Kelowna for the month of December 2017. This is a very important value added initiative for our Downtown retailers, services and restaurants during the holiday shopping season.

The Downtown Kelowna Association requests public parking charges be waived for Saturday parking in Downtown Kelowna on the street and in City owned lots. Effective on the dates of December 2, December 9, December 16, December 23 and December 30, 2017. The City's consideration and approval on this valued program is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ninette Ollgaard Executive Director

cc: Councillor Maxine Dehart